
 

THREE’S  NEWSLETTER 

 2021 

 

Parents,  

We are so excited Summer is almost here! This month we will go over some 

summer safety tips, learn about bugs/insects, celebrate Father’s Day, and learn 

about the ocean! We also will begin water play this month, so please send in a 

bathing suit, towel, and water shoes. These items will stay here for the summer so 

we can enjoy our water play days!  

If you haven’t already, please make sure your child has summer clothes 

available here for any accidents. Also be sure your child has sunscreen here for us 

to apply throughout the day as needed.  

Our doors will re-open to parents starting Wednesday June 2nd! We are SO 

excited to get to see your faces. We ask that you please wear a mask still while 

inside the building.  

Reminders: 

• Snack fee is 2.50 and due at the beginning of the month- the kids 

love that morning snack! 

 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Bria 

Ms. Venita 

Ms. Allison 


